
 

 

The CEO of Gazprom, Alexey Miller met in Moscow the CEO 

of Eni, Claudio Descalzi 

 

Moscow, January 22, 2016 - The Chief Executive Officer of Gazprom, Alexey Miller, met 

today in Moscow the Chief Executive Officer of Eni, Claudio Descalzi . 

 

During the meeting, they discussed mainly of the gas market price trend in Europe, in 

the light of the current oil prices. 

 

The two companies have also reiterated the close partnership in the Italian gas market 

and have committed to take the necessary measures to maximize the sales of Russian 

gas within the long-term contracts existing between the parties. 
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